
 

 
 

PHONE: (250) 754-2195      FAX: (250) 753-2421 

 

 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

 
The District of Lantzville and  

Hub City Paving 
are working to improve your road. 

 
Where:   Bayview Park Dr.  – Southbound from Lisa Lane  

 
When:   Monday – Friday, October 13

th
 – November 4th 

 
Hours of Work:   7:00 am to 5:00 pm 

 
The work consists of milling the old pavement and road 
structure, reshaping the road, installation of 3 french drains 
and placing crush gravel and hot mix asphalt. Flaggers will 
be on-site to assist vehicle and pedestrian traffic with single 
lane, alternating traffic. 

 
 

For any questions regarding the project scope you can contact the District of 
Lantzville at (250) 390-4006. 

 
For any question or concerns during the project regarding access within the 

construction zone or for emergencies, contact Hub City Paving at (250) 754-2195 

 
 

Thank you for your patience 
 

 


